
  Updated to v1.0 on Nov 28, 2005

Mega Man Zero 2 Form Guide
by MegaFreak 2

                          Mega Man Zero 2 
                 Form Guide v1.0 
                                     By MegaFreak 2 
                      Copyright 2005 

Table of Contents 

1. Introduction 
2. What are Forms? 
3. Normal Form 
4. Energy Form 
5. Erase Form 
6. Active Form 
7. Power Form 
8. Rise Form 
9. Credits

1. Introduction 

This guide was made to help all of you who have no time to experiment with 
Forms. This is only the first version of my guide, and I will update it as I go 
along. Now, to direct your attention to? 

2. What are Forms? 

Forms are like alternate ways to fight. Depending on which one you use, 
different attributes are powered up and/or weakened. You can only acquire a Form 
from an area that has not been completed yet, and you must compete certain 
conditions to acquire them as well. You start out with the Normal Form, which is 
pretty decent for the beginning of the game. It will do until you get to the 
actual bosses. Then you will need to spread your abilities out more. And now, 
the moment you all have been waiting for? the Forms. 

3. Normal Form 

Stats: 
Power: ** 
Defend: **
Speed: ** 

Special Abilities: none. 

Color: Red

This is the Form that you start out with at the beginning of the game. There is 
nothing special about this Form, so don?t get too excited. 

4. Energy Form 

Stats: 
Power: ***
Defend: **



Speed: * 

Special Abilities: Life Capsules appear more often, but still don?t expect them 
too often.

Color: Yellow 

This is not too good when it comes to speed, so if you want to get around 
faster, I suggest a different Form. To get this Form, you must pick up 20 Life 
Capsules in a single stage. 

5. Erase Form 

Stats: 
Power: ** 
Defend: *** 
Speed: ** 

Special Abilities: Hit the enemies? bullets and they dissipate! DOES NOT WORK ON 
BOSSES. 

Color: Purple 

Like the name suggests, it erases the enemies? shots. It is pretty handy when 
you don?t want to use the Shield Boomerang. To get this Form, you must erase the 
enemies? shots 20 times in a single stage. 

6. Active Form 

Stats: 
Power: ** 
Defend: **
Speed: **** 

Special Abilities: While in the air, repeatedly press the button your Z-Saber is 
assigned to, and you will do spinning slashes in the air. Dashing and pressing 
the Z-Saber button repeatedly will let you do rolling slashes until you stop 
pressing the button. This has to be my favorite Form. 

Color: Orange 

The special ability section of it says it all. To get this Form, you must kill 
enemies with the dashing Z-Saber slash 20 times. 

7. Power Form 

Stats: 
Power: **** 
Defend: **
Speed: * 

Special Abilities: There is no real special ability to this Form, but it is the 
strongest of all the Forms. 

Color: Dark Blue 

This is yet another slow Form, but it wipes the floor with the Bosses if you use 
it right, which gives you a definite advantage over the regular enemies as well. 
To get this Form, you must pull any of these 20 times in total for all: enemies, 
and objects. 



8. Rise Form 

Stats: 
Power: ** 
Defend: **
Speed: ***

Special Abilities: This is nothing special, but the 3rd slash of your Z-Saber 
moves up instead of down. 

Color: Sky Blue 

First, you need to have at least level 3 in Z-Saber skill to get this. Next, to 
get the Form, you need to kill enemies 20 times with jumping slashes to get 
this. There really isn?t anything special about this Form, but that it?s speed 
is a little better than the Normal Form. This is a good Form to get in the first 
stage. 
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